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12th November 2021 
 
Dear all at Garlinge Primary School 
 
Re: Kind donations received from Harvest 2021  
 
I just wanted to say a formal thank you on behalf of all at Thanet Food Link for the kind 
donation of food and produce that you collected from your harvest appeal.  
 
The food will really help towards stocking up the warehouse for Thanet Food Link and support 
lots of individuals and families across Thanet. We give out food three mornings a week at St 
Pauls Church in Cliftonville and one morning at The Baptist Church, St Peters. 
 
So, a big thank you to all students, parents, staff, and those connected with Garlinge Primary 
School. We are so grateful of you for thinking of us in these uncertain and challenging times, 
when sadly foodbanks continue to be necessary in the community.  
 
Thanks again from all the trustees, staff, and volunteers at Thanet Food Link.  
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 

Kate Grant 
St Peter’s Co-ordinator 
Thanet Food Link 

 

 

 

  


